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Pupils of the Week 

7G 
Connor — For his improvements made in 
swimming  

7J Treasure — For trying to take part in dancing   

7L Racim — For great work in Maths 

8J Alisha — excellent independent work in phonics 

8R Amira — For hard work on counting in 2s  

9A 
Edie — For increased engagement in 1-1 
sessions 

Y9 Joshua — For great work in Humanities  

10R Tyrell — For fantastic signing retelling our story 

10RM 
Omar — For working well in Science and other 
lessons 

11C 
Aaliah — For sharing her excellent Arts Award 
story in the whole school assembly 

Y11 
Rizwan — For outstanding drawing in response 
to our Literacy Class reading book 

12C 
Bruno — For excellent improvisations in Drama 
unprompted  

12L 
Tarique — For his amazing animation work for 
13K this week 

Y12 
Nico — For working well in English on his entry 
level exam 

13K 
Richman — For articulating his opinions on the 
cost of living crisis 

13L 
Aleasha — For traveling independently to her 
work experience 

14R 
Yacub — For showing great road safety when 
walking to Roots and Shoots 

14S 
Harvey — For working hard on his Maths and 
English 

Star of the Week 

Aleasha 13L 

For traveling independently to work 
experience 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Our commonwealth dance workshops were enjoyed by all 
pupils yesterday! Today pupils look wonderful in their red, 
white and blue as we celebrate the coronation of King 
Charles. For all of us, this will be the first time we’ve seen a 
coronation and I hope that you are able to watch some of 
the events tomorrow.  Our young people enjoyed preparing 
and eating their afternoon tea. It was a lovely afternoon. 

 

You received a letter last week about a vacancy for a parent 
Governor. The closing date for nominations is Wednesday 
10th May. You are able to nominate yourself. If anyone is 
interested they are welcome to speak to me or I can put you 
in touch with existing or former parent Governors to have a 
chat. Being a Governor can be very rewarding.  

 

I’m looking forward to going on a school residential next 
week with 14R. We will be away overnight on Thursday 
11th May returning to school in time for the end of the day 
on Friday. We hope to have some pictures to share with 
you. Ali and Steph are busy organising the Isle of Wight 
residential which takes place the following week. 

 

Enjoy the bank holiday on Monday, 

 

Eileen 
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